
 

School Games Mark Awards 

Westfield school have been awarded the Silver Games Mark for 2023 -2024!  

Student representatives attended the awards ceremony on Monday 21st 

October at Whitecross High School to collect our award with many other 

schools in Herefordshire. At the ceremony we were presented with a Silver 

Games Mark Badge to add to our School Games flag and certificate which is 

proudly displayed in school. 

We received this award for taking part in many different sporting events in 

Herefordshire and for our wide range of sports and physical activities delivered 

at school.  

 


